Resolutions of the APCTP International Workshop
on Asian Women in Physics
Pohang, November 23-25, 2005

for Submission to the AAPPS Council Meeting in 2006

It is keenly recognized that physics is severely under-represented by women in Asia. The first International Workshop on Asian Women in Physics was held in Pohang, Korea from November 23-25, 2005 to discuss the issues of promoting gender equality in physics in the region. Over 40 people from 6 countries and regions attended, presented reports on their current situation and compared regional similarities and differences. As a summary the following suggestions were proposed:

1. The Association of Asia Pacific Physical Societies (AAPPS) Working Group on Women in Physics be organized and endorsement by  AAPPS be requested.  Activities of this working group should include participation by men and women.

2.  The Physical Society of each country in the Asia-Pacific region is strongly urged to participate in the activities of AAPPS Working Group on Women in Physics through its own working group or committee.

3.  The report of this meeting be sent to AAPPS Bulletin.

